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MYNE C(1NI&#39;Y TO RECEIVE $200,000 FRCN ARC

WASHINGION, D.C.-� U.S. Rep. Nick Rahall announced today that the

Appalachian Regional Commission has approved a $200,000 grant to the

Wayne Ootmty Commission for construction of approximately 12 , 000 linear

feet of 6s-inch diameter waterline along Garretts Creek Road. &#39;Ihis

project, which will insure safe and sufficient water supply, will serve

48 homes in that area.

"These ARC  will help Wayne County insure that even more West

Virginians receive the good, clean drinking water that they so richly

deserve," said Rahall.
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Appalachian PROJECT
Regional ANNOUNCEMENT
Commission

1666 Connecticut Avenue, N.W., Washington, D.C. 20235 Telephone: (202) 673-7822
Project No. and Title: WV�10623-90-1-214-0626 - Garretts Creek Waterline

Extension, Wayne County, West Virginia

Grantee: Wayne County Commission

Funding: $200,000  3 0
ARC: 
     
     Federal:

Non�Federa1: 
     
     State: 7 . .

Local: 50,000
Total: $250,000

WASHINGTON, D. C. -- The Appalachian Regional Commission has announced

approval of a $200,000 grant to the Wayne County Commission for construction of
approximately 12,000 linear feet of 6-inch diameter waterline along Garretts Creek Road. This
waterline will serve approximately 48 homes. The project will insure a safe and suf�cient supply
of water to this area.

In addition to the ARC funds, the Wayne County Commission will contribute $50,000

for a total project cost of $250,000.


